
Foresthill Partners With Cla-Val to Rebuild  

Important Infrastructure  

Foresthill demonstrates how serious they are 
about making system improvements by team-
ing with Cla-Val to rebuild important compo-
nents used to serve you water.  Cla-Val is a 
world-leading designer and manufacturer of 
automatic control valves.  Foresthill and Cla-
Val are working together to rebuild important 
valves in the public water system that will en-
sure reliable water service for the community 
all year long.  The valve rebuilds will be com-
plete before spring/summer demands start to 
increase.   

 

 

 

Paving Restoration  

Foresthill Road Pipeline Replacement Projects paving restoration 
process will be starting soon. The project was put on hold due to 
weather concerns, paving plant availability, and to ensure we have 
quality paving on Foresthill Road. Thank you for cooperating during 
this important revitalization project.   
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Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2023  
= 44.37” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 7,108 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 103%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Veterans Memorial Hall  

Thursday,  

April 20th, 2023 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 
Fresh water freezes at 32° F but   

seawater freezes at about 28.4° F  
because of the salt in it.   
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Foresthill Crews Work Through the Storm to Keep Water on  

and Safe to Drink 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill has had quite the winter!  District personnel did not let the conditions prevent them from 

getting to work.   

   
Foresthill Public Utility District Notice of Vacancy 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Interested persons are hereby notified that pursuant to Government Code § 1780  there is a vacancy on the  

 
Foresthill Public Utility District  

Board of Directors 
 

The successful candidate will be appointed to fulfill the balance of the vacant term through 2024. 

Application:  Please submit a letter expressing interest and a resume affirming that you are a regis-
tered voter living within the Foresthill Public Utility District service area.  Applications may be submit-
ted in person,  by mail, or e-mail.  

24540 Main Street 

P.O. Box 266 

Foresthill, CA 95631 

E-mail: customerservice@foresthillpud.com  

Phone: 530-367-2511  

Application Deadline:  April 24, 2023 by 4:00 p.m. 

If you have any questions please call the office and staff would be happy to help.  


